
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
November 2, 2007 

 
 
 
 
Dulari J. Smith, President 
P.O. Box 7037 
Mobile, AL 36670 
 
 
Re: Case #SUB2007-00264 

Bill Fish Subdivision 
88 Hillcrest Road 
(West side of Hillcrest Road, 270’+ North of Cedar Bend Court). 
1 Lot / 0.8+ Acre   
 

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on November 1, 2007, the Planning Commission considered the above-
referenced subdivision. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to holdover this application until December 6, to allow 
the applicant to include the entire original parent parcel, or submit documentation 
establishing parcels of record prior to 1952.  All documentation should be submitted no 
later than November 15. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Polysurveying Engineering – Land Surveying 
 


